
Thursday 2nd February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to offer……… the opportunity to participate in Forest School in a small group on
alternate Mondays from Monday 6th February. The benefits of a small group are that they will have
one to one adult support and can become more confident, resilient and learn new Forest School
skills such as wood whittling, cooking on open fire and shelter building. They will also have the
chance to learn about the natural world.

The students will be supported by myself, Mrs Knightly and Mrs Edgell.

The sessions will take place from 1-3pm on:

Feb 6th, 20th
Mar 6th, 20th
Apr 17th
May 15th
June 5th

Please send your child to school in their school uniform but they should bring the following clothes
in a separate bag:

● Track pants, long sleeved t-shirt and jumper.
● Hat & gloves for cold weather.
● Waterproof jacket and trousers.
● Outdoor shoes or wellies.
● Change of underwear and socks in case they get wet and/or muddy in the forest.

Please get in touch with us if you have questions. Looking forward to seeing……. on Monday.

Kind regards

Mrs Knightly
Forest School Lead


